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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: Tim Casey      
1st V.P.: L. Schroeder     
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Phil St. Clair  
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Membership: vacant 
T. Twister:L Schroeder   
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey    
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2020 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 
 Class of 2019 
 Dan Meier  
 Larry Voss        
 Gale Wolf  
  
 
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo – 
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert              
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske  
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  
Dinner Arrangements:  

L. Schroeder         
Donations: Bob Becker  
Education & Scholarships: 

  Bob Cook             
Hwy Clean-Up: vacant 
Lions’ Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:  Tim Casey              
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  
Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service: Don Barnabo  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening:  vacant 
Golf Tournament: John Hanson  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESS 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Fellow Lions, I hope 

everyone had a 

memorable 

Thanksgiving. Sheila & I 

spent ours with our 

grandchildren in Park 

City, Utah & had a 

wonderful time. 

Christmas is now 

rushing toward us & will 

be here before we know 

it. Christmas is the 

season of giving, so if 

you know of someone in 

need, please see if you 

can help them out or 

contact someone who 

can help. “Where 

there’s a need, there’s a 

Lion.”  

 

Despite COVID-19, our 

club is still active. Your 

Board of Directors 

continues with monthly 

meetings and we 

continue to hold 

monthly dinner 

meetings. So, if you’re 

feeling a bit 

housebound, I hope you 

will consider attending a 

dinner meeting. The 

food is always great and 

the camaraderie is 

unbeatable.  

Dick Henske is collecting 

deer hides for our Lions 

Club, so let your deer 

hunting friends know 

we need deer hides. 

I wish you all good 

health, stay safe and 

have a blessed 

Christmas and Happy 

New Year. 

 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



 

Lion Dick (Daniel Boone) Henske reminds all 

Lion Brothers that deer hides help the cause 

of our State Lions fund raising efforts.  Deer 

hides are collected and sold by the Lions to 

companies that make gloves and apparel and 

that money helps our Lions with state 

projects. 

Any lucky hunters can drop off their hides at 

Little Star Garage or Dan’s Sport Shop and 

Dick will take them to a central drop off 

point. 

 

 

Jerry Kort 
Chuck Kramer 
Bob Paneitz 
Tom Polacek 

Charles Rayala, Jr. 
Lynn Schroeder 

 

December Dinner 
Lions Meeting at Little Bo 

Lion Dan Meier has announced that the 

December Dinner Meeting will be held 

at Little Bohemia on December 17th. 

The Activity will start with a social at 

5:30 and dinner will follow at 6:30. 

Lion Dan states that there will be hams 

and door prizes in his raffle. 

All Lion Brothers who wish to attend 

must RSVP to Lion Lynn Schroeder (920-

621-7366) by 12-11-20.  This is very 

important. 

The dinner choices are as follows: 

Prime Rib  
Champagne Chicken 

 
The cost of either dinner will be $25, 
including tax and tip. 
 

############## 

November Dinner Meeting 

 

 
 

Photos this month courtesy of Den Hill 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 


